
Notice Posted February 16, 2018 

Public Notice 

 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the 

Golf Advisory Board 

previously announced for February 19, 2018  

HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED TO  

 Monday 

 February 26, 2018 

 6:00 p.m. 

 Village Hall 

 Council Chambers  
 

*Please be advised that two or more members of  
the Village Council may be in attendance  

at this meeting.  

 
 

 


